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Proposal to Discontinue a Programme

This form is available for downloading from admin/ar/te.mplates - spaces can be expanded as required.

This proposal is in Strategic/Operational Phase

1. Name of Department and Departmental contact

IPTME Mrs Eileen Johnson

2. Award and Title of programme

BEng Materials with Management Studies

3. Proposed date of last intake

2007

4. Reasons for proposed discontinuation of programme

The number of students e?f_ering has not exceeded 5 for some years, and just 3 joined this October. It
therefore appears that _thert is unlikely to regain viability. In the same time frame, the other
programmes, have been increasingly popular, and it is felt that students who have joined Materials with
Management Studies may well have applied for another programme in our portfolio had MMS not been
available.

Offering MMS also has an effect on the modules we offer to Materials Engineering students, as the
management stream of modules needs to be adequate to enable MMS students to take Part C management
modules, and be consistent with those for the larger Materials Engineering cohort.

S. Implications for other departments (consultation form to be attached where relevant)

There will be a very small decrease in module registrations on Business School modules, this year would
have been a total of 24 x 10 credit module registrations.

Head of Department Signature:...........ss

Date: .. yAas 0/0( cevene

This proposal has been discussed with the Department and can now be submitted to the
Faculty Directorate and Operations Sub-Committee.

[June 2003]




